
 
Thank you to everyone that turned up today and braved the cold weather 
and snow! It’s never a good thing to have to close the school but we 
appreciate all your support in collecting the children early and look forward 
to seeing all the children back Monday. 
The children look fabulous in their costumes. Everyone has 
made a huge effort, we had Soucepan Man, Shark in The 
Bath, lots of fairy tale characters and many more! 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

The children took part in lots of fun things during Book Week here are some 
pictures: 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Tuesday for the next four weeks five Fair Furlong families are taking 
part in a cookery course run by the Square Food 
Foundation. During the course parents and children come 

together and learn how to cook delicious, healthy meals. 
This week the families started off by learning how to 
make bread and soup together. The smell of the soup 
wafting through the building all afternoon was making 
everyone hungry!  

The course continues next week. We can’t wait to see what 
they make 
next. 

Cooper from Year 2 said ‘we 
made bread with flour and 
special dough, one bit of salt, 
one bit of sugar – all you 
need to do is put it in the 

frying pan, turn it so it doesn’t burn! It 
was really good and tasted really good! 

 

After School Club – Adventure Club have 
been designing a superhero and making their 
own comics in time for World Book Day. 
They had great fun with heroes such as 
Robotman, Powergirl and King Flash and 
his sidekick Splash. 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
‘Tattybogle’  

The performances are on Tuesday 13th March at 
9.00am and Wednesday 14th March at 5.00pm. 

‘The scarecrow has a head full of straw and cheerful 
thoughts. The rain is his music, the birds and animals 
his friends and the wind is his dancing partner. 
Nothing gets him down; he loves everything - even the 
crows!  Then one day a big storm brews up with 
strong winds and howling gales and disaster 

threatens……’Tickets are now available from the 
school office, 2 per family initially, you can request further 
tickets and be added to the reserve list. 

We still have places available in our nursery for September 2018. If 

you have a child who is 3 before 31st August this 
year and would like to attend our nursery please ring 
or pop into the school office for more information. 

  

 

Classopoly –Attendance – Urfa class won the party table 

last week for best attendance. 

 

 
Menu for the week beginning 5 March 2018 - Week 3: 

Monday: Cheesy Pizza & Wedges : Vegetarian Bolognaise & Pasta : Salad Bar 
Tuesday: Chicken Curry & Rice : Quorn frankfurter Pasta Bake : Salad Bar 
Wednesday: Roast Chicken & Roast Potatoes : Country Vegetable Pie 

Thursday: Beef Bolognaise & Pasta : Mild Potato & Chickpea Curry : Salad Bar 
Friday: Fish Fingers & Chips : Bean & Pepper Fajita : Salad Bar 

 

Merit awards awaded for outstanding achievement throughout this week:  
Enthusiasm: Faith Timbrell; Jaiden Whitfield; Reece Marsh; Mia 
Gursztyn 
Challenge: Ashlee Neale; Louie Bedford; Payton McGill; Kaylan 
Nichols 
Learning Together: Layla Mead; Kristofer Staynings; Preston 
Parker  

Trust: Jayden Heathcote; Anthony Moseley 



Again this week we have had complaints from our local 
community about the parking around the school. We appreciate 
the parking is very limited and we do advise parents to walk 
wherever possible. Please, please can you park responsibly, it 
is not ok to park across driveways and it is not ok to be 

rude and aggressive to anyone that asks you to move. We have advised 
the residents to inform the police if they have persistent problems with 
inconsiderate parking. We appreciate your co-operation in this matter. 

 

We would like to remind you that the school day starts at 8.50am and 
finishes at 3.15pm (8.00 if using breakfast club and 4.15 if your 
child is in an after school club). More parents are arriving at 
the school office to collect their children early for various 
reasons. It is very disruptive to the class when they are 

continually interrupted with calls for children to leave early. 
Wherever possible we ask that you make appointments outside 
of the school day. Thank you for your co-operation and understanding. 

 
Letters Home this week; Snow Letters; Book Token competition 
 

Solar Panel update: To date they have produced 52186kw of 

electricity, this is enough to run 7 school computers for 

10437 hours, or 435 days!! 

AWARDS: Bronze Awards: Marshall Mundy; Peyton Whitfield; Lee Whitfield; 
Segun Sissoko; Charlie Sherwood; Cody Bailes; Tommylee McGauley; Madalina 

Ghergel; Olivia Leaman; Okhale Oziegbe; Ashleigh Gould; Aston Lawrence; 
Cassie Hollis; Casey Iles; Sophie Radziewicz; Ruby Derrick; Laci Parsons; 

Lewis Priddis; Ellie Harris; Paige Keedwell; Harrison Weber Lunchtime Legends: Fennel 
and Sorrel Golden Good Manners Table: Keigan Harding; Jake Clark; Adam Stewart; 

Molly Stewart; Ainorus Udra  

Dates for your Diary :   
Term 4 
Monday 5 March   Juniper class to Noah’s Ark 
Tuesday 6 March   HERB class Parents’ Evening 4.00pm – 6.00pm 

Wednesday 7 March  Sage class to Noah’s Ark 

Wednesday 7 March  Parents’ Evening 4.00pm – 7.00pm 

Thursday 8 March  Parents’ Evening 4.00pm – 6.00pm 
Tuesday 13 March  Y2/3 Peformance 9.00am 

Wednesday 14 March  Y2/3 Performance 5.00pm – NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
Wednesday 21-23 March Y3 Barton Camp 

Friday 23 March   End of term 4 - NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
Term 5 

Monday 9 April   Term 5 begins 
Monday 9 April    Art Day 

Monday 14-18 May   Y6 SATs week 



Friday 25 May   End of term 5 

Term 6 
Monday 4 June   Term 6 begins 

Monday 4-8 June   Healthy & Safe week 
Friday 8 June   Y6 Life Skills, Create Centre 

Monday 2 July   Phase 3 Sports Morning 

Tuesday 3 July   Phase 2 Sports Morning 
Wednesday 4 July   Phase 1 Sports Morning 

Thursday 5 July   NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Tuesday 10 July   Phase 3 Performance, 9.00am 
Wednesday 11 July   Phase 3 Performance, 5.00pm – NO AFTER SCHOOL  

CLUBS 
Thursday 12 July   NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Tuesday 17 July   Y6 Leavers Event 

Friday 20 July   Children’s last day – NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

 
Inset days remaining for school year 17/18 

Monday 23 & Tuesday 24 July 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  There are a few dates when there will be NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
running due to staff training, performances and end of term. These are: 

Wednesday 14th March and Friday 23rd March Thursday 5th; Wednesday 11th ; Thursday 
12th  and Friday 20th July 


